
Group Visit by the Students of Bishnupur High School, Chakdaha in Nadia District 

(17.03.2023) 

 

 

On March 17, 2023 58 Students from Bishnupur High School, Chakdaha in Nadia District came to visit the 

Sangrahalaya along with their teachers and were provided with a guided tour to explain the exhibits of the gallery of 

the Sangrahalaya. 

 

   


